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To the City Clerk: 

My name is Christina Huckabee, I reside at 8709 Stillwood Lane, Austin, 78757 and my phone number is 
512-453-6953. I wish to file an appeal of rule R161-18.08. I and other Austin stakeholders met on 
Monday August 13, 2018 with Parks and Recreation Department Acting Director Kimberly McNeeley and 
Assistant Director Anthony Segura and were informed that an incorrect version of cemetery rules was 
adopted and posted. Because the wrong version has been approved, Ms. McNeeley and Mr. Segura 
have assured us that to correct the mistake, and revise the cemetery rules, appeals must be filed. 

A working group of stakeholders, including concerned citizens, PARD board members, and Ms. 

McNeeley and Mr. Segura will work together in the next months to revise and correct issues regarding 

cemetery rules. 

Thank you 

Christina Huckabee 


